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May 1, 2020  

 
Kamp for Kids 

Attention: Penni Mortan, Director 

& Nicole Genn Church Friends 

info@kampforkids.org 

 

Dear Ms. Mortan and Nicole Genn,  

 

On behalf of Lower Bucks Hospital, we would like to thank you for your recent donation of delicious food 

to our hospital.  We are incredibly humbled and honored by the support you have given our hospital 

during the COVID-19 outbreak.  We cannot say enough about how much we appreciate you thinking of 

our physicians, nurses, technicians, and other staffers, who are working every day to help keep all of us 

healthy.  Through your kind donation, we have been able to provide staff with necessary supplies to help 

combat these unprecedented circumstances. You truly made a difference for us, and we are extremely 

grateful! 

 

We wish you, and all those dear to you, good health, strength, and fortitude, as we weather this storm. 

Thank you again for keeping our caregivers, staff, and patients in your thoughts during this difficult time. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

  
 
Michelle Aliprantis  

 

 
Michelle Aliprantis  

Regional Director of Marketing and Communications  

Lower Bucks Hospital  

Roxborough, Suburban, and Lower Bucks Hospital 

 

 

 


